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COMMUNIQUÉ

The Board of Directors of MUA Ltd (“MUA”) wishes to inform its shareholders 
and the public in general that Mr Bertrand Casteres, Group Chief Executive 
Officer of MUA, has resigned and will step down from his current position to 
relocate abroad by no later than 30th of September 2022.

Recruitment of a new Group Chief Executive Officer has been initiated.

The Board of Directors extend their appreciation to Mr Casteres for his 
dedication and contribution to the consolidation and transformation of MUA as 
a solid Mauritian and regional insurer and wishes him success in his new 
projects. 

By order of the Board 
ECS Secretaries Ltd
Secretary

30 March 2022

This communiqué is issued pursuant to Listing Rule 11.3 and to Rule 5 of the Securities (Disclosure 
Obligations of Reporting Issuers) Rules 2007. 

The Board of Directors of MUA LTD accepts full responsibility for the accuracy of the information contained in 
this communiqué. 




